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Mission Statement  
North Valley Occupational Center offers educational and training opportunities that provide a diverse population of students 

with skills to participate more effectively in the family, at work and in the community. 
  

Vision Statement 
North Valley Occupational Center’s vision is to be a highly effective school that prepares its students to achieve their goals 

toward academic excellence, career and college preparation, and success in a global economy.   
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● Utilize current technology and/or resources to enhance subject area learning       ● Develop effective reading, writing, listening and speaking skills    
 

● Demonstrate problem solving skills through individual and collaborative work      ● Set and complete short and long term goals   

STUDENT LEARNING OUTCOMES (SLOs) 

Message from the Principal NVOC  Awarded Scholarships 

Angelica Frances Marie A. Leffler re-
ceived a scholarship from the Association 
of Educational Office Employees.  Angel-
ica’s goal is to finish college at Los Angeles 
Pierce College.  She aspires to become a 
nurse like her mom.  Congratulations, An-
gelica! 

Elvia Hambin is the winner of CCAE 
scholarship.  Elvia is currently completing 
her first semester at LA Valley Col-
lege.  Elvia is pursuing a Child Develop-
ment degree and plans to transfer to a uni-
versity to pursue a Child Psychology 
bachelors.  Congratulations, Elvia! 

This week is Classified Employ-
ees Week.  We recognize the im-
portant contributions of classified 
school employees and appreciate 
all they do to keep our schools 
running.  We have the best classi-
fied employees at NVOC which 
includes our SAA, Office Techni-
cians, Plant Manager, Building 
and Grounds Workers, Computer 

Support Tech, Accounting Tech, Financial Manager, Tool-
Keeper, SIS Coordinator, and Sign Language Interpret-
ers.  Please take a moment to thank these valuable employ-
ees for all they do for our school, students, staff and facili-
ties.  "Classified employees make schools work and they 
care for the students," says State Superintendent of Public 
Instruction Tom Torlakson.  "They have their official duties 
and they also have smiles for the students. Our classified 
people are part of the overall school team. There is a mutual 
respect and support between the administrators and the 
workers on the front line who do the day-to-day 
work." THANK YOU NVOC CLASSIFIED STAFF!! 
     The Vision Statement will be posted from now on in our 
school newsletter.  See above for the  final version that was 
reached through a collaborative effort of  our Leadership 
Team.  As a reminder, next Spring, we will have our third 
year mid-cycle visit and we are gathering data in prepara-
tion for the March 25 and 26, 2019 visit.   

Audra Tabarez received the Mattie Walk-
er/Lois Hotchkiss grant. Audra is an  Aca-
demic Teacher Counselor at East Valley 
Skills Center.  Congratulations Audra! 

NVOC had a great turn out at the CCAE Spring Awards 
Brunch. Below are some recipients of scholarships and 
awards.   

Nery Ventura received the CCAE Student 
Scholarship.  “I want to thank my dynamic 
teacher Ms. Case who encourages and 
helps students stay in school and reach 
their goals.” Nery plans to get an A+ Certi-
fication in Computer Repair and eventual-
ly teach computers.  Congratulations, 
Nery! 

 Check the lausd.net website for employment opportunities 
in the Adult Division.  There are current postings for the 
2018-2019 school year.  All employees and new applicants 
who believe to be qualified are welcome to apply.  

Employment Opportunities 
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North Valley Occupational Center Newsletter, page 2 

WIOA/CASAS Update  

• All Update forms will have to be returned to the WIOA    
office by June 1st.   Please contact Patrick Wickham, 
CTE Program Adviser, at 818-256-1325 or 
ross.wickham@lausd.net if you have any questions.  

 

• Our final round of CASAS testing for the current school 
year will begin this week. All Update forms and other 
testing materials will have to be returned to the WIOA 
office by June 1st 

 
 

• Please keep in mind that we will start using the new 
CASAS reading GOALS 900 series in the summer.  

• All Update forms are due on June 1st. to allow you plen-
ty of time to report learner results and WIOA mile-
stones. 

 
 
 

Payment Points Meter  
 

 
THANK YOU and feel free to call, e-mail, or come by the 
WIOA/CASAS Office (Room 104) with any questions or 
needed support. In the evening at NVOC, Gloria Booth, ex-
tension 1401, is available for CASAS/EL Civics testing ma-
terials. You can also contact your ESL adviser. 
 
Gustavo Cubias - gac84281@lausd.net  (NVOC-day) Room 
104- 818-256-1329                            

Joe Alvarez - jma70461@lausd.net (NVOC- T-F day/
Monday evening) Room 104 - 818-256-1381                                

Javier Flores- fjf8560@lausd.net  (Various sites) 

CTE Teachers: 

Academic Teachers: 

ESL Teachers:  

CCAE Spring Brunch Photo Gallery 
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